
 

 

 
 

 Announcement – Regulated information 
 

May 2, 2025 
 

 
 

Modification of Financial Calendar 2025 
  
Public Power Corporation S.A., further to its announcement released on 
21.1.2025 regarding its financial calendar for 2025, would like to inform the 
investors’ community that the announcement of the Q1 2025 financial 
results is scheduled to be held on May 20, 2025, after the market closing of 
the Athens Stock Exchange,  instead of May 15, 2025. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Investor Relations Department 
30, Chalkokondyli str., 104 32 Athens 
Τ:  +30 210 529 2153 
 +30 210 529 3665 
 +30 210 529 3207 
ir@ppcgroup.com  
  

 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation 
S.A. (www.ppcgroup.com)  at the “Investors Relations” section. 
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